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23 September 2023 

Mr. Fong-Wei Shen 

President of the Judges Association of Republic of China (Taiwan) 

 

Honourable Mr. President, dear Mr. Fong-Wei Shen, 
 

 
Returning home all our impressions come together and now me and I am sure all delegates to IAJ 

meeting can realize what tremendous job you and your colleagues did to facilitate such impressive IAJ Meeting 
this year. 

 
In the name of IAJ I would like in this way express our gratitude for all you have done. 
 
IAJ depends on solidarity of our member association, on mutual understanding and exchange of ideas 

and experiences. This is only possible if we are able to hold our meetings at least once a year. 
 

You and all members of your Association with hard work and commitment achieved that this purpose is 
fulfilled. 
 

Saying this, we succeeded to hold successfully our reginal meetings, meetings of Central Council, Study 
Commissions and participate in the Conference where we had chance to hear many excellent thoughts about 
constitutions and independence of judges. Beside this, delegates had a chance to enlarge their knowledge about 
history of Republic of China (Taiwan), your culture and art, but also about contemporary impressive 
achievements of your country. 
 
 

Once more thank you so much. 
 
Looking forward for our future cooperation, 
 

 
Sincerely Yours, 

 

 
Duro Sessa 

President of the IAJ 
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